
From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk] 
Sent: 13 March 2014 12:27
To: GL-HCORNERMCENQ
Subject: RE: Simon Cordell Errors on Cases.

To Whom It May Concern:
 
I am sorry to keep emailing you but I still have not had any emails with the data I have asked for. Can you please get back to me with
what is going on.
 
Regards
 
Simon Cordell
 

From: GL-HCORNERMCENQ [mailto:gl-hcornermcenq@hmcts.gsi.gov.uk] 
Sent: 12 March 2014 12:04
To: 'Lorraine Cordell'
Subject: RE: Simon Cordell Errors on Cases.
 
Dear Mr Cordell,
 
Our colleague is searching for the files now: I will send whatever she finds today.  She will be continuing to search
for files tomorrow also.
 
Regards,
 

Customer Services Unit

Highbury Corner Magistrates Court

Tel: 0207-506 3100

Fax: 0870 739 5768
e-mail: GL-HCORNERMCENQ@hmcts.gsi.gov.uk

I am neither authorised to bind the Ministry of Justice contractually, nor to make representations or other statements which may
bind the Ministry of Justice in any way via electronic means.

 

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk] 
Sent: 12 March 2014 11:59
To: GL-HCORNERMCENQ
Subject: RE: Simon Cordell Errors on Cases.

To Whom It May Concern:
 
I am writing this to see if there is any news as to the data I asked for. I was hoping to have got an email yesterday with some
information due to the email you sent me on the 10/02/2014 but I did not. I understand that the court is only open Tuesday to Thursday
which only give till tomorrow as you are aware I am back in court on the 18/03/2014 which if I do not get anything by tomorrow I will have
to go into court then with nothing as the court would be closed. Could you therefore let me know if the data I have asked for will be
available by tomorrow?
 
Regards


